
 
 
We hereby request that the effective date for the rate filings for Waste Management – Sno-King 
(TG-061433); Waste Management – Northwest (TG-061431) and Waste Management – South 
Sound/Seattle (TG-061432) be postponed to November 1, 2006. This postponement of the 
effective date is being submitted at the request of Staff. 

  

Mike Weinstein 

Senior Pricing Manager, Washington Market Area 

(425) 814-7840 (office) 

(206) 954-3831 (cell) 

(425) 814-7866 (fax) 

  
 


